
WE'RE ALL EARS 2018 

 

 

Chartwells is the catering partner chosen to provide tasty and nutritious meals in your child's school 

and to coincide with National School Meals Week, we'd really love to know what you think of our 

school meals. Last year thousands of you completed our survey and it provided us with really 

valuable feedback. It helped us to understand what you like and what you think needs improving 

and we've been able to use the information to make changes and build plans around our food for 

the future. 

Please use this link to take part in our survey: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/westsussexnsmw 

Complete our survey for a chance to win some fantastic prizes! 
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